
 

 

  

  
  

  

  

                                                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the Summer term! I hope you all enjoyed the gorgeous sunshine and had a very Happy Easter. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the special Easter Celebration Day and the variety of events and activities meant 

that every child was involved in a wealth of learning experiences linked to the Easter theme. Thanks also to the 

parents and other guests who joined us for our Easter Celebration. The feedback and comments were so positive - 

it seems that the children inspired us all. Well done and thank you to all the children who took part in the Decorate an 

Egg competition. There was an exciting range of themes and the standard was high, making the job of 

choosing winners a real challenge. Please see individual Class Newsletters for your child’s class winners. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                    

 

                                                                                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                                            

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 14 

Friday 29th April 2022 

Our theme this half term is  

TRUTH 

 

EXTRA MILERS 

I am extremely proud to announce our two 

new Extra Milers : - 

Dorka in Year 3 and Elissa in Year 5 

Dorka and Elissa have been chosen by 

both staff and children for always 

displaying a wonderful positive attitude to 

every area of school life, and for putting 

additional effort into all that they do. We 

are very proud of them and look forward 

to them being wonderful ambassadors for 

our Lea Endowed family. 

UPCOMING EVENTS THIS TERM 

 

 Friday 29th April - Y1 Hearing Tests  

 Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday 

 Week beginning 9th May - Y6 SATs 

 Friday 27th May - Jubilee Celebration Day  

 Friday 27th May at 3:15pm - Half Term Holiday Begins 

 Wednesday 29th June - Super Science Day  

 Tuesday 14th June -  Class Photos 

 Week beginning 4th July – Extreme English Week 

 Sunday 10th July 9:30am- Leavers’ Service @ St Christopher’s  

   (More events to be confirmed throughout the term) 

 

 

 

Happy Bank Holiday 

weekend! 

Thank you for your 

continuing support, 

C Seagrave 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Reminder: Please send in any photos or information of 

how you experienced different cultures over the Easter 

holiday (eg different Easter customs) - we would 

appreciate you sharing them with us. Please can you also 

let us know of your child’s cultural heritage. We love to 

celebrate the diverse backgrounds of our school family. 

The OAKS (green) are the overall 

winning team from last half term. 

Congratulations - you have earned a 

non-uniform day on Friday 6th May 

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a large 

amount of unclaimed 

Lost Property in 

school. Please collect 

as soon as possible or 

this will be put in a 

Uniform Sale/sent to 

the charity shop, 

thank you. 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

Congratulations to Class 3 

who won the best overall 

attendance for last half 

term. They will now choose 

their own reward. 

White Paper 

Please see the DfE 

document “Opportunity 

for All” available on the 

website under  

“Parent Information”. 

The White Paper sets out 

how the education 

system can deliver on the 

government’s priority to 

level up across the 

country. 

Look out for the new Class Summer Targets and 

Curriculum Overviews on the website - you can share 

the teaching and learning that is taking place in your 

child’s class, this half term. 


